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 Director of IT and Computing (TLR 2L1-2L4) or 
Teacher of IT and Computing MPR/UPR  

(early start available for ECTs) 

 
 

Required for September 2022 
 

The Wavell School is a successful Specialist College. The IT Faculty is recognised 
beyond the County for its achievements, and student attainment puts us in the top 
6 in Hampshire. 
 
The successful candidate would lead an effective, hardworking and established 
IT Team. It is essential that the appointed teacher has a strong working 
knowledge of IT and Computing and can inspire our students to further their 
achievement. 
 

The position of Head of IT and Computing requires an experienced teacher with 

proven leadership capabilities, who has an enthusiasm and commitment to this 

subject and a desire to engage all students in this core subject. They will lead by 

example and be an outstanding subject teacher promoting the highest 

standards across the Faculty. 

 
The School would welcome applications from committed dynamic specialist 
teachers who enjoy working within a collegial Faculty and who can build on 
current successes leading the Faculty forward. 

 
 

Application pack is available to download from our website. 

Please note that applications will be considered as they are received by the School 

and you are therefore advised to submit your application as early as possible as 

some interviews may take place, and the appointment may be made before the 

closing date is reached for the post. 
 

Closing Date: Tuesday 17th May 2022 
 

“This school is committed to safeguarding children and promoting the welfare of 

children and young people/vulnerable adults and expects all staff and volunteers to 

share this commitment.” 

 

“In our school we are committed to securing genuine equality of opportunity, whether 

required by law or not, in all aspects of our activities as an employer and service 

provider. This commitment is based on our belief in the broad principles of social justice 

and our aim is to provide services and employment on a fair and equitable basis. Our 

staff are encouraged to demonstrate their commitment to equality by taking active 

steps to: eliminate discrimination, promote equality of opportunity and promote good 

race relations” 
 

 
 

 
 


